COLAISTE ABBAIN

Adamstown Vocational College
Adamstown
Co. Wexford

Tel 053-9240564 Fax 053-9240836 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie

17" Qctober 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As part of career awareness and development among our students, Colaiste Abbdin is
organising a career trip to University of Limerick on Friday 19" October for all 5 and 6™
year students who are interested in attending. We will be attending the official Open Day of
UL on this day. Your son/daughter has been given an information booklet from UL
explaining what is available on the day in UL.

A bus will leave Colaiste Abbain on Friday 19" October at 7am and will return to Colaiste
Abbain at approximately 5:30 — 6:00pm. The cost of the trip for each student is €5 which is a
contribution towards the total cost of the bus which is being paid by the school. Students
should bring a packed lunch and if they wish to eat in one of the UL canteens then they can
bring extra money.

Students who wish to go are asked to bring in €5 tomorrow, Thursday 18" October.
Parents/Guardians are also asked to sign this form and ask your son/daughter to return
this form to school tomorrow, Thursday 18" October. Students are only allowed to go if
they bring in €5 and a signed form tomorrow.

As always, normal school rules apply on this trip. The students attending UL do not have to

wear the school uniform for this day.

Yours sincerely é"‘/\ "iﬂ/\ -

Tom Tynan (Guidance Counsellor) U

...............................................................................................................

[ would like my son/daughter to attend the Open Day in UL on Friday 19" October 2018

Parent / guardian’s signature

Student Name




